
Video recordings of Reserve Township Board of Commissioners meetings are posted on the Township 
website strictly as a courtesy to help residents stay informed of business conducted at the most recent 
meeting. Each recorded meeting will only remain available on the website for approximately thirty (30) 
days until the video of the next regular meeting replaces the prior recording. Video recordings of 
meetings will not be archived or maintained by the Township and the official minutes of each respective 
meeting will continue to serve as the official record of the meeting pursuant to the Pennsylvania 
Sunshine Act. 
 


